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August 18 
th

 2012 Meeting—WCGA 

members give program       
 

On Saturday, August 18
th

, 2012, the 

program for the WCGA meeting involved 

WCGA members speaking about genealogy 

research they have done on their own 

families. Each member gave an interesting 

account of their findings and taught the 

audience the value of family history.  

Several members and one guest 

presented information about their ancestor 

research in Warren County and other 

locations:  

Carolyn Lance Barton family  

Jean Hobbs Jesse Redmon, Civil War 

veteran  

Scarlett Griffith William Duggan of 

Ireland and other ancestors  

from Italy, France and England  

Pat Berges Robert Soward and Sarah 

Jane (Coulson) Myers  

Glenda Cantrell Freeman B. “Frank” 

Mariner  

Barbara Bates Cardwell family of 

Viola  

Allen Jaco Descendants of John Jaco, 

Revolutionary War  
soldier  

The presentations were most interesting and 

informative and were enthusiastically enjoyed 

by 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs ScarlettGriffith (top) and Glenda 

Cantrell (bottom) speak about their  families 
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201 Locust Street, Suite 17  Basement 

McMinnville, TN 37110 (931) 474-4227  
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                   Brandi C. Barnes  August 2012 Issue 

  

 

 

 

 

New WCGA Officer!! 

       Congratulations to Allen Jaco who is 

now our new WCGA Treasurer!!! 

 

 

 

Viola Valley and Beyond Book now 

available! 

  Bob Sherwood announces the 

publication of his new 334-page hardback 

book, Viola Valley and Beyond, Pictures 

from the Past, 2012, which is available for 

$40 each 

 

Upcoming Meetings…..   

 September 15
th

, 2012-Guest speaker 

Rachel Killebrew 

 October 13
th

, 2012, Regional 

Genealogy and Historical Societies 

Conference This year’s Regional Conference 

will be held on Saturday, October 13, at First 

Methodist Church in Shelbyville. 

 November 17
th
, 2012. Monty 

Wanamaker 
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December 15, 2012 Christmas Social at the 

Patch House.  
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